
 

1 | P a g e  
 

 

Public Service Commission, West Bengal 
161A, S. P. Mukherjee Road, Kolkata-700026 

 

Important announcement  

 

In view of a strike and road blockade called by some organisations tomorrow i.e, on 

16th August, 2024, all concerned are hereby informed that scheduled examinations and 

interview of the Commission on 16-08-2024 will be held as usual. 

Candidates are advised to reach their respective venue and office of the Public 

Service Commission well ahead of time. 

 

By order of the Commission  

Secretary 

 


